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GLOBAL UPDATE

Pedscapes

Pediatric development and behavior - www.
dbpeds.org

This website has been updated recently and the
recent additions are being reviewed in this
section. This is one-stop source on pediatric
development and has been edited by Henry L.
Shapiro from University of Florida The recent
updates include a development screening
module which will be useful for practicing
pediatricians. This module contains a brief
description of the various screening tests. A
large collection of parent handouts are also
available. The URL’s of some of the
developmental screening tools are listed
below.

Parents Evaluation of Developmental Status -
www.pedstest.com

Age’s and Stage’s Questionnaire-www.pbroo
kes.com/e-catalog/books/bricker-asq/index.
htm

Bayley Infant Neurodevelomental Screener -
www.psychcorp.com

Brigance Screens -www.curriculumassociates.
com/

Battelle Developmental Inventory Screening
Test -www.riverpub.com/

Eyberg Child Behavior Inventory / Sutter
Eyberg Student Behavior Inventory Revised -
www.parinc.com/

Pediatric Symptom Checklist (free)- http://
psc.partners.org/

Family Psychosocial Screening (free) - www.
pedstest.com/links/resources.html

(Websites checked and found active on
15 May 2004)
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